Dated: 8/05/2025

Reference Letter for Ms. Dela Pena, Sheila Bautista

To Whom it May Concern,

I would like to highly recommend my current Helper. | have had the pleasure of working with
her for a number of years (almost 4 years) in which she helped raise my youngest child, 4
years of age, and then our recent child who is now 2 years. She is a an extremely trustworthy
and reliable person with a great set of values. Her concern for Qur children’s welfare is
unparalleled. She has been able to take care of both children from morning until night,
whilst also keeping a clean and tidy household.

Both my wife and | work full time and found it very important to have someone that was
trustworthy to be around for our children. Now that my mum has moved back to Hong Kong,
we unfortunately have lost the need for her but cannot speak highly enough about how
helpful she has been. If it were not for this move, we would no doubt continue her
employment.

| would be more than happy to further explain any questions or concerns you might have.
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